LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, AUGUST 2020


Hi Folks!

Well, the weather is certainly warm enough—I hope this does not mean we will have an early Fall and need to be wearing gloves and scarves in September!!


It is hard to believe and accept that we are still having to wear masks and do social distancing after all these months.  Whatever the reasons the governor gives us for doing these things, I sure hope it all ends soon.  I am tired of the “new normal” and want just “normal”.

There is not a great deal going on.  We have had to cancel so many things and as a cost saving measure, we are not in our office as much as we used to be.  If you should need something and there is no one here, 248-561-6197 is my personal cell phone and machi@ameritech.net, is my personal email.  Feel free to use either one if you need something.  Obviously, these numbers are not for publication.

We are going to order a limited number of the smaller size Christmas cards (new design) and offer them to all of you, if you will be offering cards to your faith community as well as some of the previous designs.  I realize that your orders to me may be much smaller than usual, or perhaps none at all, but we must do what we can to assure that there is some income for us, so that we can keep the door open and the lights on for those who need us.

By the way, if someone other than yourself should be receiving this mailing each month, please let us know.  We hate to lose anyone, but if you can’t do it anymore, perhaps there is someone else in your faith community who would like to.

Don’t forget our White Crosses.  We have several open dates Call Cathy Abbott, (248) 802-8767, for scheduling information.

I have attached the flyer for the bus trip.  With a hope and a prayer, we are going forward with registration, which begins in September.  Please be sure your youth minister sees it and, if you can, get it into your church bulletin (if you are publishing one online).

That’s it for now.  Stay well, be patient, pray for our country.

Love Life!
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